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The Bureau of Investments has requested PAGASA to kindly entertain Mr. Robin Yaoâ€™s request for inquiry.Â  He is the
Head for Overseas Investment & Devâ€™t. of New Hope Liuhe Co., Ltd. of China. STC requested the assistance of Phillip
Ong/Pres.-Phil. Chamber of Agriculture & Food, Inc. (PCAFI) and associate at this encounter.Â   
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